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Virginia Beach PBA
315 Edwin Drive
Virginia Beach, VA 23462

Dear Friends,
Thank you so much for your support of the Jarrod B. Shivers Memorial
Scholarship Fund 2010 golf tournament. Jarrod’s family is most appreciative, and
the recipients of the scholarship awards will be forever grateful.
I am in receipt of your check for $300.00 as a Foursome sponsor the day of the
tournament. $44 of your payment is considered a donation and is tax deductible
to the fullest extent provided by law.
Again, thank you for your support. Hope you enjoyed the tournament!
Sincerely,
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Executive Director



